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Postcard [stamps]

Dr. M.A. Bredig

Berlin W15

Kürfurstendamm 66 II

c/o Loewenstein

Image 2

Dear Max, Thank you very much for your nice letter. Many thanks as well to Liselotte for her

kind note. Today, I would only like to ask you to send me your laundry. Father was in bed for

a few days with a kidney infection but is doing better today. I will write you more soon. Warm

regards, Marianne
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